
Emerging Contaminant Project

The Water Authority has an active project to address emerging contaminants, including perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA),
perfluorooctanesulfonic acid (PFOS), and 1,4-Dioxane.

In the Fall of 2022 a letter will be sent to all customers regarding a continuing deferral issued for PFOA, PFOS and 1,4-
Dioxane.

Please visit our Projects page for updates on this project.  
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